Dear Religious School Families,
 
Everyone in our shul had the privilege of receiving a beautiful Jewish National Fund (JNF) tzedakah box in September, provided by our TE Brotherhood and their “Roots in Israel” initiative. Now that we are mid-way through the school year, Brotherhood is holding a “collection week” and making it easy to do the mitzvah of donating the monies that have accumulated in your box.
 
Just bring your box to Brotherhood's table at the Java Gate Cafe this Sunday, 2/3, between 9:00 and 11:30 AM. Brotherhood and JNF will take care of counting coins/bills and providing receipts This is a great way to participate with your kids in an act of tzedakah and to show support for Israel. Can't make it that day? Boxes can also be dropped off at the main office during this coming week. 
 
Todah rabbah! Thanks and Shabbat Shalom,
Ilene
 




Ilene F. Beckman, Director 
Rabbi Albert I. Gordon Religious School 
Temple Emanuel 
